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Get Your "FACTS" Straight

April 8, 2013

By Michelle Molinaro Burke

The U.S. House of Representatives Subcommittee on Regulatory Reform, Commercial and Antitrust Law is considering 
legislation that for the first time would require asbestos bankruptcy trusts to submit to bankruptcy courts quarterly reports 
containing information about claimants to the trust. Testimony in support of and in opposition to the bill was heard on 
March 13, 2013.


